
BRISTOL SCHOOL DISTRICT #1 
Being a positive and lasting influence for all! 
 

 
Early Childhood 

Child Find Screening & Evaluation 
 
Early childhood screenings and evaluations are provided to children ages 3-5 living 
within the Bristol School District #1 boundary who may be demonstrating delays in any 
area of development. As children undergo the screening process, information is 
gathered about the child’s developmental skills in the areas of communication, motor 
skills, concepts, adaptive skills as well as social/emotional functioning. The information 
is typically collected through parent interviews, observations, structured activities, and 
interactions with the child. If a potential delay is identified, an evaluation for special 
education and related services may be made. Once written consent is obtained for the 
evaluation, an Individualized Education Program (IEP) team conducts assessments to 
determine if a child has a disability and requires special education services. Should the 
IEP team, including the parents/guardians, determine that a child meets the eligibility 
criteria, an Individualized Education Program (IEP) will be developed.  
 
These services are provided at no cost by the Bristol School District #1 to children living 
within the district. The upcoming early childhood screening is scheduled for March 19, 
2026: Full Day 8:00 a.m.- 2:00 p.m. and March 20, 2026: Morning only 8:00 -11:00 a.m.  
  
If a parent or guardian is interested in requesting an Early Childhood Screening, he/she 
should contact: 

 
Bristol School District #1 

Dr. Tea Mohn or Kim Rudolph 
at (262) 857-2334 

 
Please be ready to present three forms of identification showing proof of your residency 
within the district.  
 
For more information, visit https://www.bristol.k12.wi.us/district/child-find.cfm.  

https://www.bristol.k12.wi.us/district/child-find.cfm

